
Date: 29 Aug 2023 

‘You Tell Us’ Meetings 

Wednesday 13th September  and Thursday 14th September 

3pm-6pm 

Dear KJS Parents and Guardians, 

In line with our Mission Statement, Kowloon Junior School is committed to providing the best 
possible education for every student. We believe that students achieve success when families, school 
and communities work together.   

Our ‘You Tell Us’ meetings are designed to provide parents with an opportunity early in the academic 
year to share relevant information with the teacher about their child. Academic progress will be 
discussed later this term at the three way learning conference.   

Students’ personal and social wellbeing is directly linked to engagement and motivation and thus 
essential to supporting effective teaching and learning. Whilst the class teacher will be able to 
provide their own insights, the main purpose of the ‘You Tell Us’ meetings is to find out information 
from you.   

Please take the time to consider the following questions prior to the meeting. 

• How would you describe your child’s personality?

• How do you feel your child is settling into the new school year?

• What are their strengths and interests in and out of school?

• Which language(s) does your child use at home with family members?

• Do you /they have any areas for concern that we need to know about?

• Is there any other information you would like us to know about your child that will

help him/her experience the greatest success this academic year?



 

 

The sessions are 10 minutes in length and will run from 3pm-6 pm on Wednesday 13th September 
and Thursday 14th September 

  

You can sign up via your gateway login, looking for ‘You tell us.’ 

 Bookings open at  the following times: 

  

Parents with Siblings: Thursday 31st August at 5pm 

  

All other parents Friday 1st September at 5pm 

  

Bookings will close at 12pm on Monday 11th September 

 
  

Year 2 parents note: 

For our year 2 families there is an option to meet with your child’s Chinese teacher as well as your 
child’s classroom teacher.  

  

We look forward to welcoming  you on one of the above dates. 

 
  

Warm Regards, 

KJS Senior Leadership Team 

 

 


